Platinum Jubilee Weekend Grant



What is the Platinum Jubilee Grant?

South Norfolk Council has established a new grant to support Town and Parish councils across the district to organise a celebratory event during the Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday weekend of 2^{nd} to 5^{th} June 2022.

What will the Platinum Jubilee Grant support?

The grant will be available to help towards the costs that may occur when organising Platinum Jubilee events for the community. Town and Parish councils are eligible to apply for the grant and must demonstrate the funds are to support the provision of an event for residents. Successful applicants will be required to provide a short summary of the event with photographs after it has taken place for promotional purposes. Parish Councils/Meetings will be able to apply for a £200 grant and Town Councils £300 to cover costs.

The Town or Parish Council may not wish to hold an event themselves. However, they can still apply for funding which can passed onto a local group or organisation who are organising an event on the Platinum Jubilee Weekend. This should be stated on the application form and the group/organisation may still be asked to provide receipts and event analysis.

Who is eligible to apply for the Platinum Jubilee grant?

All Town and Parish Councils and Parish Meetings in South Norfolk are eligible to apply for the Platinum Jubilee grant. The grants will be awarded on receipt of a completed application form and only one grant per council.

How do I apply for the Platinum Jubilee grant?

Applications to the grant should be made through an application form attached. Please note that payments will be paid in April 2022

Applications will close at noon on Friday 22nd April 2022.

Please note: South Norfolk Council reserves the right to amend, delay or withdraw this grant at any stage due to Government advice relating to COVID-19.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email the Communities team: communities@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk or call 01603 430563

To apply for a road closure and gain further support with licencing arrangements please contact the licensing team at licensing@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk

For help in organising events please see our event toolkits at https://www.southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk/community-events